
Policy Recall Insurance Follow-Up 

Communication 

Dear [Policyholder's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to remind you about the recent recall of 

your insurance policy, numbered [Policy Number], which was issued on [Issue Date]. Your 

protection and peace of mind are our top priorities. 

To ensure you are adequately covered, we invite you to contact us for a follow-up discussion 

regarding your policy options. Our representatives are available to assist you with any questions 

or concerns you may have. 

Please feel free to reach us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. We recommend acting 

promptly to avoid any gaps in coverage. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to hearing from you 

soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Phone Number] 

[Company Email Address] 


